
Australian Government JobKeeper Payment 

within Sage WageEasy 
 

Important Information – JobKeeper Payment 
 

Sage is continuing to work with the Australian Tax Office (ATO) to establish 

payroll requirements under the new JobKeeper Payment.   

 

We are pleased to provide you with instructions for you to pass on to your 

customers on how to configure Sage WageEasy to cater for this important 

government initiative.  

  

There are strict rules outlined by the ATO on how these payments are to be 

tracked.  To ensure that these rules are met, customers need to configure 

allowances in their system to record these payments correctly and report them 

appropriately via STP. 

 

Failure to comply with the exact naming convention of the Allowances will 

prevent the ATO identifying JobKeeper data through STP reporting. 

  

We have prepared a Fact Sheet to assist with this which can be found 

HERE.  Customers need to Sign in to Sage Knowledgebase to access this Fact 

Sheet.   If a customer hasn't yet created their Sage ID they can do so when they 

click the link above. 

  

To ensure your customers are aware of their obligations and key dates including 

cut-off dates in regard to JobKeeper payments we recommend they review the 

information contained on the ATO Website. 

https://au-kb.sage.com/portal/app/portlets/results/viewsolution.jsp?solutionid=200414022522119
https://au-kb.sage.com/
https://www.ato.gov.au/

